KYLESEEBACK

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT
DUFFERIN—CALEDON

March 15, 2024

Re: Shen Yun 2024
To the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto,

Congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto on the upcoming 2024 Shen
Yun season. It's wonderful to see the return of this spectacular performance, which
delivers hope and inspiration while taking audiences on a journey through 5,000 years
of traditional Chinese culture.

| would like to thank the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto for giving Canadian
audiences the opportunity to share in this extraordinary world-class event, as it makes
stops in nine Canadian host cities from March 20 to April 24, 2024.

As the Member of Parliament for Dufferin-Caledon, | wish Shen Yun 2024 all the very
best during its global tour of 150 cities around the world, and for continuing to share the
traditional values of ancient Chinese culture and spirituality with Canadian audiences.

Sincerely,

Kyle Seeback, M.P.
Dufferin-Caledon
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